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Anders Backman, CCO

Please be informed that it was decided by the director of Division of Court Services that

from today all requests for new non-privileged telephone numbers will have to be

approved by him. This includes contacts added to the list since December 2008. The

administrative staff will provide Custody officers with an updated list. No numbers can be

added or deleted from this list. No number except the ones on the list will be connected. If a

detained person claims that he needs to call a non registered number for emergency reasons

and the CO agrees that it might be an emergency, the CCO, DCCO or the duty officer of

Detention Section should be contacted for approval before connecting the number.

The detained persons will have to submit a Telephone Number Form for each new person

they want to call 15 days in advance, including contacts added since December 2008. When

you receive a form you should check the date and forward it to the Principal Officer or put

it in his mailbox. On Fridays the CO's shall give the form to administrative staff.

signed

Anders Backman, CCO
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